
 

Release #111 

January, 2023 
 

Dear Worthy Regent, Officers and Members: 
 

We will be having our Annual Charity Drawing. All tickets are $2.00 
each or buy a full sheet for $20.00.  

First Place- $1,000. 
Second Place- $500. 
Third Place- $250. 

Drawing will take place at the California CDA Convention on April 30, 
2023. Winner do not need to be present to win. Make sure your Court's 
name and number are on each ticket. Ticket stubs and money, (checks 

made out to California State CDA, fundraiser in memo) is due by 
April 15, mail to Sheri Kanagawa  

2331 W. Andrew Lane, Hanford, Ca 93230. Each Court can make 
as many copies as needed. Please help us make this a successful 
fundraiser for Our Charity, Interfaith Shelter Network.  
Thank you so much for helping us. 
 

Your court has a chance to win a "surprise". Courts with members 1-
30, 31-50, 51-75 and 76 or more can each win the surprise. Just be the 
CDA court that sells the most Charity Drawing Tickets. 
 

If you have any issues opening the link to the tickets below, please 
contact our First Vice State Regent, Sheri Kanagawa (559) 250-7016 
and she can help you get copies of the tickets. There will also be tickets 
on sale at the Convention. Please help us support the Interfaith Shelter 
Network, information on this charity is attached below in a link.  
 

Also, Constant Contact will no longer be our source of communication 
for the State CDA releases. We are now going to use Flocknotes 
beginning January 25, 2023. Thank you. 
 

Take care. God bless. 
In Unity and Charity 

 

 

 

 


